


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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ST. JOSEPH’S ANNUAL MISSION COOPERATIVE SUNDAY  

IS NEXT WEEKEND JULY 27-28 

 

One Sunday a year we are reminded about our Mission to spread the Gospel around 

the world. As part of the Mission Cooperative Plan of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles, 

John and Kathy Tucker, the founders of New Hope for Cambodian Children will give a 

short mission support talk during all the weekend Masses.  John and Kathy have been 

Catholic lay missionaries for 27 years. They are caring for orphans and abandoned 

children living with HIV/AIDS in Cambodia. A collection will be taken after their talk to 

support their mission in Cambodia. You can make the check-out to “St. Joseph Church” 

and the funds will be transferred to the mission. Thank you for your care and support 

of the missions and John and Kathy Tucker. 
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NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING  

AWARENESS WEEK is July 21-27.  

Has anyone ever clearly explained to you WHY 

the Catholic Church does not approve of 

unnatural birth control? For most of us, the 

answer is NO. Learn about your faith and 

discover a natural method of family planning 

that goes beyond the physical. For more 

information contact Greg & Beth Gath 

at 562-377-5877 or bethgath@gmail.com or 

visit www.ccli.org.  

tel:562-377-5877
mailto:bethgath@gmail.com
http://www.ccli.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A Special Opportunity for  

our Parish Women and Men 
 

Do you sense that something’s missing in your 
life? Do you feel that if you weren’t so busy you 
would be happier, healthier, more effective, 
more fulfilled, and maybe even a better person? 
 
Come to the Welcome Christ Renews His Parish 
retreat weekend! It’s an incredible  
experience that will help you discover what’s 
missing in your life and what to do about it. 
Whether you want to connect with other people 
in the parish, improve your prayer life, or just 
take a break from the craziness of your everyday 
to have fun, you will find what you are looking 
for – and more. 
 
The Women's weekend is full and registration is 

closed, however registration is open for the 

Men's weekend which is October 19-20, 2024. 

 

To learn more and to sign up, visit https://

stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ-renews/ or scan 

the QR code.  
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Our next get together will be at the El Dorado 

Restaurant on Monday, August 12th at 9:30.   

Join us for a nice time catching up with old friends 

and meeting new friends.  When you arrive, tell 

the server that you are with St. Joseph and he/she 

will direct you to the area we are gathering 

in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/her own 

breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  And for future reference, we will be 

meeting there the 2nd Monday of every month, at 

the same time, until the hall is finished. 

Seniors Group 

St. Joseph Grief Support  
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Summer safety tips: Designate ‘water watchers’ 

to care for people around the water 

Drowning behavior is typically fast and silent. 

Unless rescued, a drowning person will last only 

20 to 60 seconds before submerging. To prevent 

drowning, it is best to swim in a lifeguarded 

area. Always designate a “water watcher” whose 

sole responsibility is to keep a close eye and 

constant attention on everyone in and around 

the water until the next water watcher takes 

over. In the event of an emergency, reach or 

throw an object to the person in trouble. Don’t 

go in or you could become a victim yourself. For 

more information, visit redcross.org. 

If you think you can’t survive grieving, and  

Your dreams feel shattered, consider joining 

Our support groups:  

Tuesday 9:30-11:30 a.m. each week beginning 

July 30- October 29.  Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

OR 

Wednesday 7–8:30 p.m. each week beginning 

July 31
st
.  Contact Liz Ferlectic-Frith at 

 elizfrith@gmail.com  or 714/488-4524 

 

BOTH CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING.  

Did You Know? 

Ladies of the parish! Our annual silent retreat 

weekend is upon us! Join your sisters in Christ 

for a refreshing and peaceful weekend at Sacred 

Heart Retreat House with the Carmelite sisters. 

The dates are September13-15,2024 and spaces 

fill up quickly. Signing up is easy. Go to 

www.sacredheartretreathouse.com to register. 

Please call Marie Newton at 562-209-1298 or 

Madeline Majick at 562-596-6219 if you have 

questions or need assistance.  

Women’s Silent Retreat 

https://www.redcross.org/content/dam/redcross/get-help/water-safety/American_Red_Cross_Water_Watcher_Card.pdf
https://www.redcross.org/get-help/how-to-prepare-for-emergencies/types-of-emergencies/summer-safety.html
mailto:maypace@gmail.com
mailto:elizfrith@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartretreathouse.com


“Children, let us love not in word or speech but 

in deed and truth.” 1 Jn 3:18. 

Aug. 3-4 Food from the Heart:  Collecting food 

for families served by Catholic Charities of Long 

Beach. 

Coordinators Needed: Helpers are available! 

• Christmas Present Drive 

• City of Long Beach, Multi-Services 

Center.  Monitor support opportunities. 

Coordinate monthly, Coffee in the Park at 

the facility.  

• Food Buyer, Holiday Food Distributions 

 

For many fulfilling ways to serve, big and small, 

call Tim Clark, 562-431-4385. 

Our next Book Club meeting is 

Wednesday, August 21st at 7pm 

on Zoom  

 The Exvangelicals by  

Sarah McCammon  

       

"Sarah McCammon, a National Political  

Correspondent for NPR, offers readers an  

Intimate window into the world of American 

evangelicalism. Filled with humor, insight, and 

hard-earned wisdom, The Exvangelicals is a gift 

to all who find themselves on a spiritual  

journey." ―Kristin Kobes Du Mez, New York 

Times bestselling  

author of Jesus and John Wayne" 
 

All are welcome!  

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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Movement for a Better World 

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com



